
All FY2022 Kansas Nonprofit Security Grant Program (NSGP) applications received 
within the deadline have been successfully submitted to FEMA. If you are receiving this 
email, your application was submitted. 
  
Program guidance indicates that FEMA must advise the states of awards, no later than 
September 30, 2022. Lt. Cordner will reach out to each applicant on the status of their 
application immediately following FEMA’s advisement. There is no need to 
periodically check in on the status of your application. 
  
What you can do between now and your official notification is prepare for next steps. 
 
If awarded, you would be required to submit an Environmental Historic Preservation 
Assessment form with colored-labeled photos indicating what physical work will be done 
on your facility and grounds. 
  
We will be announcing periodic webinars on EHP, procurement and other trainings. 
  
If awarded, you will have the opportunity for a project manager orientation to help you 
manage your project. 
  
Please take the opportunity to tour http://www.datacounts.net/nsgp . 
  
Thank you for your time. 
  

Lt. Edna Cordner 
Kansas Highway Patrol / Homeland Security Operations 
122 SW 7th Street 
Topeka, KS 66603 
(785)207-0423 
 

http://www.datacounts.net/nsgp

